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PUBLIC MEETING WITH REPRESENTATIVES FROM SOUTHERN WATER 
 

ON FRIDAY 26th APRIL, 2024 AT 7.00 p.m. 
 

IN DURLEY MEMORIAL HALL 
 

This Meeting has been arranged by Durley Parish Council with representatives from Southern Water 
to give an Update on issues raised at the previous Public Meeting, along with any progress that has 

been made to resolve problems at the Heathen Street Pumping Station in Durley. 
 
 

AGENDA 
 

Introductions:  Representatives from Southern Water: 
 
   Sam Cooper (Sewer Network Manager) 
   Scott Howe (Regional Operational Manager) 
   Bethany Hughes (County Customer Manager) 
 
Residents are welcome to attend to listen to representatives from Southern 
Water, and receive an update on what has happened since our previous Public 
Meeting.  Also, what progress has been made to future-proof the Pumping 
Station from further problems. 
 
Reinstatement work carried out in Durley along the roads and lanes which have 
been damaged, and Southern Water will give an update on this work. 
 
An opportunity will be given at end the of the Meeting for residents to ask any 
questions to Southern Water representatives which have not already been 
answered. 
 
 
 
Mrs A Collins 
Clerk to Durley Parish Council 
23rd March, 2024 


